FALL TRIMESTER

Welcome parents and students to the new school year! We have
lots planned for this year and want to make sure you know what

is going on.

Visit us at www.facebook.com/Edison-Academy-PFO-
148266951886187 for the most up to date information.

Ongoing Events:

1. PFO Meetings:
First Fridays
@ 8am MPR, all are welcome
2. Edison Eats:
tinyurl.com/EdisonEats2018
for the flyer
3. Friday Spirit Days
Wear any Edison shirt or a
red shirt and get a Spirit
Ticket.

4. Box Tops
5. Shoparoo App
www.shoparoo.com

PF0 Board for 2018-2020 School Years
President: Rene Beltran
Vice-President: Linh Phan
Treasurer: Kelli Lindstrom
Secretary: Gloria Segovia

“Educating the mind
without educating the
heart is no education at
all.” -Aristotle

Inspire children to love life
and learning.

AUEUST

[-31st T-shirt orders

$15 T-shirts

$20 Jerseys

$30 Zipper hoodie
Flyers were sent home
with child (cash only).

Order online:
customink.com/fundraisin
g/edisonspirit

Shirts are expected to
arrive September 14th.

Spirit Tickets

Instead of counting spirit shirts in
class on Fridays we are now giving
all students a Spirit Ticket for
showing school spirit. Put these in
the Spirit Box during lunch and on
Friday we will pick a winner!

SEPTEMBER
1-28th PFO Membership Drive

Flyers will be send home
with child.

Ith Edison Eats: Yogurtland

All day. Must have flyer on
phone or printed out.

tinyurl.com/EdisonEats2018

0GTOBER
3rd - Edison Eats; IHOP

All day. Must have flyer on
phone or printed out.

NoVEMBER
3rd Trunk-or-Treat

Join us as we celebrate the
fall season.

3rd Edison Eats; Trunk-or-Treat

Carnitas Grill at Edison

9-16th Book Fair
26-30th Penny Wars

(Tt CraftNight

Crafts, student art gallery,
and food

17th Edison Eats: Craft Night

2018

Please continue to collect Box
Tops and put them in your
child’s classroom collection
box.

Did you know... our Membership Drive ends September 28"

but you can join at any time? We want to be able to say
“yes” when the school needs something. Dances, referees,
buses for field trips, and anything else that will make this
school an environment the students want to be.

Parent involvement is ALWAYS needed and appreciated.
Come to the meetings or leave us a message in the office.

PENNYeWARStas

November 26-30" Kids can drop pennies in their classroom penny
jars. The class each month with the most money collected wins! But
watch out, there are sabotage days when students can deposit silver

coins into OTHER classroom jars. These take away from the class total.

Turning receipts into money! Download the app. Snap. Send!
WWW.shoparoo.com




